
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Week 2 Term 4 

19th October 2020 

PBL Award Recipients 

Merit Award Recipients 

Student of the Week & PBL 

Ticket Recipients 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must 

present to the front office and 

follow the protocols displayed. This 

is for the wellbeing of all. 

 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

20/10 - Life Education Vacation 

3/11 - Kinder transition 

9/11 - NAIDOC Week starts 

10/11 - Kinder transition 

17/11 - Kinder transition 

23/11 - Swim School starts 

 

 



Principal’s Report 

Welcome back for Term 4. It was great to see the students return last week.  

This term teachers will continue to deliver high quality teaching and learning opportunities for our students. This 

is our core business and teachers get a real ‘buzz’ when they witness the progress students make with their 

learning. The teachers look forward to reporting on student progress later this term. 

COVID Procedures 

This term our COVID procedures continue for students, staff and visitors to the school. We ask for your 

continued cooperation in abiding by these when visiting the school.  

Life Education Van 

Tomorrow all students will visit the Life Education Van and meet ‘Healthy Harold’. These sessions align to the 

content of the Personal Development, Health and Physical Education syllabus. The school is covering the cost 

for all the students to attend. 

School photos 

Today school photos were taken. We look forward to the day when these are returned. 

Kinder transition 

Mrs Strickland has been visiting the pre-school to meet our Kinder students for 2021. She is enjoying getting to 

know these children and we look forward to welcoming our 2021 Kinders to ‘big school’ later in the term. 

Year 6 to 7 High School Transition 

The high schools are currently planning their transition sessions for this term.  Once we have confirmation of the 

dates and events notes will be sent home. 

Attendance 

At Tingha Public School we are committed to positively influencing every student’s life. Regular attendance at 

school and displaying the school’s Positive Behaviour for Learning values (Proud, Strong, Safe and Respectful) 

will allow students to make educational gains and contribute to our ‘successful school culture’. Please be aware 

that attendance in monitored daily and the school requires a legitimate reason for your child/children’s absence. 

Please contact the school or reply to the text if your child is away. 

School Self-Evaluation  

Parents and caregivers play a very important role in the education of their children. In the coming weeks I will be 

asking for school community feedback in relation to as part of our school’s self-evaluation processes. This will 

assist in the planning for next year. Please look out for the flyer that will come home shortly. 

I look forward to another great fortnight! 

Melinda Partridge 

Principal 

 

Transition to Kindergarten 

Visits to ‘big school’ for our 2021 Kindergarten students have been planned for later in the term. If 
you are planning to enrol your child at Tingha Public for 2021, please contact the school and provide 
your details so you can take advantage of this valuable transition opportunity.  

 

Headlice 

With the warmer weather fast approaching, we would like to take the opportunity to remind 

you that headlice will be more active. Please check your child/rens hair on a regular basis. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spotlight on 

K-3 

The students from K/1 who attended school on the first day of Term 4 

created these pictures and stories from “The Pear in the Pear Tree” by 

Pamela Allen. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 School Photos 

School Photos were taken today. If you missed out on ordering your child’s photos 

and would like to do so, please contact MSP Photography on 0267 723 519 to arrange 

payment. We have been advised phone orders and payment will only be available for 

the next 2 days due to photos being this late in the year. 


